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                      Richard Young, Jr.   -   Highway Superintendent


June 17, 2020 


We request a resolution to purchase a 2021 Freightliner 108SD Cab and Chassis per SPEC including plow and body package Per Onondaga County Contract not to exceed $198,000.00 -using funds from Highway Equipment [DA5130.2]




Rick Young
Highway Superintendent 


61 East Main Street	email: RYoung@dryden.ny.us	Phone: 607-844-8888
Dryden, New York 13053		Fax: 607-844-5188
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